
 
 
COVID-19 Update  
 
We want our Sponsors to know that in these crazy times of dealing with the COVID-19 epidemic we are 
doing our best to stay focused on the most important aspects of our future, our young women.   
 
We want the parents and young women who have already signed up for, or are contemplating signing 
up for, one or more of our programs to know that we will do our best to keep you informed and safe as 
this epidemic runs its course. 
 
We will continue to evaluate the feasibility of safely moving forward with scheduled programs on a day-
to-day basis.  
 
Below are current program plans: 

Career Exploration for GIRLs™ 

These monthly visits with businesses to get girls information about career opportunities are on 

hold until further notice.   

 

Career Week for GIRLs™ 

We are still planning on moving ahead with our 2020 Career Week for GIRLs summer schedule, 

which is as follows:  June 15 and July 27 

       
Transportation & Construction GIRL ™ Day 

We are still planning on moving ahead as scheduled for this day-long event on September 28, 

2020. 

Also, know that we are in the process of evaluating program alternatives and rolling out video content 
to support our young women during these trying times.  Stay tuned for more information on this effort. 
 
Don’t hesitate to reach out to us at info@hoyafoundation.org  if you have questions or comments. 
 
Please Be Safe & Be Well  
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